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13th October 2022 
 

Dear Parent, 
Homework Policy 

 
I am writing to clarify the arrangements for setting and completing homework at St Mary and All 
Saints.  
 
Our current policy is to set homework via the Seesaw app, to be completed online. However, we 
realise that some families may find completing homework on a device challenging, especially if you 
have more than one child with homework to complete at any one time. If this is the case, please 
speak to the class teacher, who will be able to assist you with managing any homework issues. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher 
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